EYE
FOOD
Compiled by
Campbell M Gold
(2009)
CMG Archives
http://campbellmgold.com
--()-IMPORTANT
The health information contained herein is not meant as a substitute for advice from your
physician, or other health professional. The following material is intended for general interest
only; and it should not be used to diagnose, treat, or cure any condition whatever. If you are
concerned about any health issue, symptom, or other indication, you should consult your
regular physician, or other health professional. Consequently, the Author cannot accept
responsibility for any individual who misuses the information contained in this material. Thus,
the reader is solely responsible for all of the health information contained herein. However,
every effort is made to ensure that the information in this material is accurate; but, the Author
is not liable for any errors in content or presentation, which may appear herein.
--()-Introduction
The following foods will help to maintain eye health, and may protect against cataracts, macular
degeneration, and other eye problems:
·

Avocados - Avocados are one the most nutrient-dense foods that exist. They are very good
for your eyes, and they contain more lutein than any other fruit. Lutein is important for the
prevention of macular degeneration and cataracts. Avocados are also a good source of other
important eye nutrients such as vitamin A, vitamin C, vitamin B6, and vitamin E.

·

Broccoli - Broccoli is a good source of vitamin C, calcium, lutein, zeaxanthin, and
sulforaphane.

·

Carrots - Carrots have long been recognized as an important eye food because of their high
levels of vitamin A.

·

Eggs - Eggs are an excellent source of eye nutrients such as vitamin A, zinc, lutein, lecithin,
B12, vitamin D, and cysteine.

·

Garlic - Garlic contains selenium and other eye nutrients such as vitamin C and quercetin.

·

Kale - Similar to spinach, kale is a good source of vitamin A, lutein, and zeaxathin - all
important eye nutrients.

·

Salmon - Salmon is rich in omega-3 fatty acids, which are important for maintaining overall
eye health. It also contains folic acid, vitamin D, vitamin B6, vitamin B12, and vitamin A.

·

Spinach - Another good source of vitamin A, spinach also contains other important eye
nutrients including lutein and zeaxathin.

·

Sunflower Seeds - Sunflower seeds contain selenium, a nutrient that may prevent cataracts
and promote overall eye health.
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·

Tomatoes - Tomatoes are high in vitamin C and lycopene - two important eye nutrients.
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